Woodberry Down Community Primary School
Woodberry Grove, London N4 1SY
Telephone: 0208 800 5758

WDoffice @newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Derek Hewie

Wednesday 31st January 2024

Dear Woodberry Down Families

Re: OFSTED Report

You will recall that the school was inspected by OFSTED on 5th and 6th December, during the
autumn term.

| am writing to inform you that today, we received the final report of the inspection. For your
information, we have included a copy of the report alongside this letter. The report will be
published on the OFSTED website within the coming days.

We are very pleased with the report and are proud to be sharing this with you. | am sure that
you will recognise the hard work of the staff in the report and that you too will be proud of the
school and our community.

Kind regards,

==

Derek Hewie
Headteacher
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